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SIKKENS

Yachtpaints

Vinyl

Antifouling 2000

Tin free

DOMESTIC

WHITE

REGISTRATION No. 22400
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:
Cuprous oxide 27.9 %

Copper (as elemental) 24.8%

FLAMMABLE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DANGER

POISON

SKIN IRRITANT

EYE IRRITANT

NOT FOR SPRAY USE, ONLY ROLLER OR BRUSH APPLICATION

0,75 L

NOAH's
54 Six Point Road
TORONTO, Ontario 

M8Z 2X2



AKZO NOBEL
Manufactured by:

Akzo Nobel Coatings
P.O. Box 3

2170 BA SASSENHEIM
The Netherlands

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

For use on ships or boats only. Vinyl based antifouling paint
containing copper-compound as a poison. Suitable for fiberglass
and wooden boats when extended antifouling protection is required.
Use on steel and aluminum only when an anticorrosive system of at
least 200 micron dry film thickness has been applied. See our
datasheets for correct application. When applying over existing
coatings wash with clean water. Wet sand if necessary to remove
loose paint or blisters. Stir well before use. Apply 1-2 unthinned
coats by brush or roller. Dry after 3 hours at 20EC. May be left
exposed to air for 2 months before launching. Clean equipment with
Oplosser.

COVERAGE:

7 m² (75 ft²) per liter at a dry film thickness of 40 microns.

STORAGE:

Store containers out of sun and away from heat, sparks and open
flames. Keep closures tight and containers upright to prevent
leakage.

DISPOSAL:

Dispose of empty containers and paint debris in accordance with
provincial requirements. For information on the disposal of unused
or unwanted product and the clean up of spills, contact the
Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used in accordance with the
directions on this label. It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

PRECAUTIONS

Wear chemical resistant gloves, goggles and footwear, and chemical



resistant clothing including hood or hat at all times during
handling and applying. Keep out of reach of children. Handle with
care and mix only in a closed container. Use only in well
ventilated areas. When using, do not eat, drink or smoke. Take a
shower immediately after work. Wear freshly laundered clothes
daily. Wash hands and face before eating, drinking, smoking and
using the toilet. Store and wash all protective clothing
separately from household laundry. Wash protective clothing in
detergent and hot water before reuse.

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS

Toxic to aquatic organisms. Do not contaminate water. Do not apply
directly to water by cleaning of equipment or disposal of wastes.
Do not allow chips or dust generated during paint removal to enter
water.

FIRST AID

Inhalation: Move to fresh air, give artificial respiration if
necessary.

Skin contact: Wash with water and soap.
Eye contact: Flush with water for at least 15 min. Consult a
physician.

Ingestion: Drink 1 or 2 glasses of water to dilute. Do NOT induce
vomiting. Consult physician or poison control center immediately.
Treat symptomatically.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION

Contains cuprous oxide and petroleum distillates.

UN: 1263

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee
or assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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